
 

October Is 
Teen Distracted Driver 

Month 

The Derry Township Police Department, along with the 
Hershey Medical Center Adult and Pediatric teams, will 

give a presentation for teen drivers on the hazards of 
Distracted Driving. 

  

When:    Monday, October 2, 2017 from 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M  

Where:   Derry Township Administration Building, 600 Clearwater  

     .         Rd. Hershey, PA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register, please call Beverly Shirk at (717)531-3885   

  

  


